
 
 

 

 
 

Envisioning Our Future 
News and Updates 

December 2019 

Feasibility Survey Results 

We completed another significant milestone as we plan for a Capital Campaign in 2020.  We 

appreciate everybody who took the time to respond to the feasibility survey. BUILD Group is 

reviewing every comment and question and we will provide responses and information in the 

coming weeks.   

 

 

 

 

95% 

95% responded positively to contributing to the 

capital campaign 

91% 

91% feel informed or well informed about 

Lourdes’ needs and plans 

92% 

92% are aware that Lourdes is planning a 

major capital campaign 

52% 52% believe we can 

raise $4M+ 



 

For your review. Fell free to make any adjustments. Do you want to fail 
 

Envisioning Our Future Design 
Sessions 

Thank you to all who were able to attend the 

first and/or second design sessions. Your 

participation and suggestions were extremely 

valuable to shaping our worship experience. 

The third and final Envisioning Our Future 

Design Session will be on Saturday February 

1, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  In celebration of the 

Envisioning Our Future series, wine and 

cheese will be served! 

 

 
More Parking Progress 

Our dream of more parking is another step closer 

to a reality!  Waldo’s, the mixed-use development 

on the property bordered by Boulevard, Daniel, 

and Gartrell Streets, had a groundbreaking 

ceremony on November 12, 2019. The 

development will include a parking structure which 

includes 200 spaces for Lourdes’ use on Saturday 

nights and Sundays. 

 

Envisioning Our Future 
News and Updates cont. 

If you have a question or suggestion, please contact us at LourdesBUILD@gmail.com 


